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F I S C A L    I M P A C T    R E P O R T 
 

 
SPONSOR Miera 

ORIGINAL DATE  
LAST UPDATED 

02/18/11 
HB 394 

 
SHORT TITLE Bingo &Raffle Act Organization Definitions SB  

 
 

ANALYST Segura 
 

REVENUE (dollars in thousands) 
 

Estimated Revenue Recurring 
or Non-Rec 

Fund 
Affected FY11 FY12 FY13 

 Minimal   

 (Parenthesis ( ) Indicate Revenue Decreases) 

 
ESTIMATED ADDITIONAL OPERATING BUDGET IMPACT (dollars in thousands) 

 
 

FY11 FY12 FY13 
3 Year 

Total Cost 
Recurring 

or Non-Rec 
Fund 

Affected 

Total  Minimal   

(Parenthesis ( ) Indicate Expenditure Decreases) 

 
SOURCES OF INFORMATION 
LFC Files 
 
Responses Received From 
Gaming Control Board (GCB) 
 
SUMMARY 
 
 Synopsis of Bill 
 
House Bill 394 would amend the Bingo and Raffle Act to permit fraternities, sororities and 
student organizations to conduct games of chance, either as licensed organizations or exempt 
organizations.  
 
FISCAL IMPLICATIONS  
 
House Bill 394 does not contain an appropriation. According to GCB, there may be a minimal 
increase in license fees and tax revenue generated as a result of an increase in the number of 
organizations eligible to conduct games of chance. 
 
RS/bym 


